




























Annex 1. Risk Analysis 
 

Project Title: Community Feedback and Response Mechanism in Myanmar  Award ID: Date: 
# Description Date 

Identified 
Type Impact & 

Probability 
Countermeasures / 
Mngt response 

Owner Submitted, 
updated by 

Last Update Status 

1 2011 Parliamentary 
processes bring a 
change in key 
Government personnel. 

 Political P = 4 
 
I= 3 

Regular dialogue 
between UNDP  and 
a range of interested 
ministries/political 
actors 

Programme 
manager 

   

2 Access restrictions 
make it impossible to 
reach priority target 
populations. 

 Political P=2 
 
I =4 

Adequate relations 
with the authorities 
maintained 

Project 
manager 

   

3 UN Operational Rate of 
Exchange (UNORE) 
has been falling against 
the Myanmar currency. 
This could have 
negative impact on the 
delivery of project 
activities.    

 
 
 

Financial P = 4 
 
I = 3 

Budget preparation 
needs to consider the 
certain allocation for 
the expected 
exchange rate 
fluctuation to meet 
the realistic budget 
distribution. 
 

Project 
manager  

 
 
 
 

  

4 Lack of trust between 
communities/authorities 
may affect delivery to a 
point that operational 
freedom is limited 

 Other P=2 
 
I=4 

Transparency and 
other trust building 
measures to be put in 
place 
 
 

Project 
manager 

   

5 Insufficient Human 
Resources 
 
UNDP does not have 
the expertise/ 
experience to deliver 
the programme’s 
objectives 

 Operational P=2 
 
I=3 

Clear performance 
targets set for staff 
 
External assistance 
sought when needed 

Project 
manager 

   

 


